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Dear Joint Committee, 

 

I appose HB 2025. Our tax burden in Oregon is already too high and it is taking its toll 

on individuals and the economy. We are an unfavorable state to do business in, live 

in, or thrive. It's time for a solid, balanced budget, and wasteful spending to be put to 

a stop. 

 

Sincerely, 

Carleen Ira 


